As you know, DES has a “no request” policy for teachers. This has worked well for our district and our classrooms are well distributed based on boy/girl ratio, as well as the behavior and academic needs of our children. We will follow this same policy for the 2017-2018 school year. If you have one teacher that you would like to exempt your child from having, we will welcome that information. However, requests will not be accepted. Please keep in mind that all 3rd, 4th and 5th grade levels teach in teams of either 2 or 4 teachers.  Therefore, we ask that you limit your exemption to ONE teacher.  If you wish to exercise an exemption, you must complete this form and return to the office no later than June 16, 2017.
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Child’s Name________________________________
3rd
_____Ashbaugh
_____Caryer
_____Davis, Megan
_____Davis, Rachel
_____Hohenbrink
_____Houck
_____Karnes
_____Patterson
_____Robarge

4th
_____Baringer
_____Gerken
_____Hoene
_____Keller
_____Nusbaum
_____Rath
_____Smithers
_____Weaver

5th
_____Bringman
_____Buchholz
_____Ensign
_____Knowles
_____Martinez
_____Schnipke
_____Stack
_____Yoder

________________________			_______________________
Parent’s Signature						Date
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